
AwardsAwardsAwardsAwards 

Last week’s Dojo           
pointers of the week 

were... 

Kwilkyn -  Kit & Martha  

Lostledan -   

Katie & Freddie 

EYFS Superstars -    
Lottie, Oscar &        

Matthew 

    Head awards;  

Gabriel, McKenzie and 
George  

Lunchtime Awards 

Esther, Oskar W, 
McKenzie & Eva 

After School After School After School After School 
Clubs Week  Clubs Week  Clubs Week  Clubs Week      

Beginning Beginning Beginning Beginning 
18.12.1718.12.1718.12.1718.12.17    

    

THERE WILL BE NO THERE WILL BE NO THERE WILL BE NO THERE WILL BE NO 
CLUBS THIS WEEKCLUBS THIS WEEKCLUBS THIS WEEKCLUBS THIS WEEK    

AUTUMN TERMAUTUMN TERMAUTUMN TERMAUTUMN TERM    

NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER ----    Issue 12 Issue 12 Issue 12 Issue 12 ----    15th December15th December15th December15th December    

Guitar LessonsGuitar LessonsGuitar LessonsGuitar Lessons    

Guitar Lessons will be 
moving to a Thursday 
morning from January 

Breakfast ClubBreakfast ClubBreakfast ClubBreakfast Club    

Please note that Breakfast 
Club will start on the 8th 
January 2018 - there will 

be nononono  
Breakfast Club on 4th or 

5th January. 

At Celtic Cross Education… 
we nurture, we learn, we achieve together. 

Cinema VisitCinema VisitCinema VisitCinema Visit    

Reception to Year 6 are visiting the cinema on      

Tuesday, the children will be watching Boss Baby and 

having an ice cream. 

Thank you to everyone who has paid on Parent pay, 

please can we ask for all contributions by Monday 

18th December. 

We would like to thank the PFA for funding the coach 

for this trip as we know the children enjoy this visit 

and it is a special Christmas treat. 

MERRY CHRISTMASMERRY CHRISTMASMERRY CHRISTMASMERRY CHRISTMAS    

This is the last        This is the last        This is the last        This is the last        

Newsletter this year.Newsletter this year.Newsletter this year.Newsletter this year.    

We hope you all have a We hope you all have a We hope you all have a We hope you all have a 

Merry Christmas and Merry Christmas and Merry Christmas and Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Year.Happy New Year.Happy New Year.Happy New Year.    

We look forward to see-We look forward to see-We look forward to see-We look forward to see-

ing you all on Thursday ing you all on Thursday ing you all on Thursday ing you all on Thursday 

4th January 20184th January 20184th January 20184th January 2018    

Tudor FayreTudor FayreTudor FayreTudor Fayre    

Thank you to every-

one who supported 

our Tudor Fayre, we 

raised £180 which will 

go to Macmillan    

Cancer Support. 

We would like to thank 

the PFA for their    

support with              

refreshments. 



DIARY DATESDIARY DATESDIARY DATESDIARY DATES 
 

18.12.17 Christmas Production - Whole 

  School (2 performances) 

           

19.12.17 Cinema Visit 

 

20.12.17 Break up at 3 pm 

  After School running ‘til 4pm 

PFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook Page    

If you would like to join the 
PFA Facebook group please 

email                                        
sallymjones1@gmail.com or       
annieeabbott@gmail.com  

Music LessonsMusic LessonsMusic LessonsMusic Lessons 

Guitar Lessons - Mondays at 9.00 am 

Woodwind Lessons - Tuesday at 1 pm 

Piano Lessons - Friday at 1 pm 

Inset days 2017/18Inset days 2017/18Inset days 2017/18Inset days 2017/18    

Our Inset Days for the forthcoming 

academic year are  

Mon 4th - Fri 8th June 2018 

St Nuns & St Creda invite you to their              St Nuns & St Creda invite you to their              St Nuns & St Creda invite you to their              St Nuns & St Creda invite you to their              
celebration for Christmascelebration for Christmascelebration for Christmascelebration for Christmas    

2nd & 3rd Dec - Christmas Tree Festival 
at St Nuns Church - refreshments will 
be available from 10.30 - 2.30 on 2nd 
and 11.30 - 3 on 3rd after the Parish 
Praise Service. 

10th Dec - Christingle Service at Creed 
Church, 6 pm: Lantern/Torch Light Pro-
cession leaves the village hall car park 
at 5.30 pm 

15th Dec - Candlelit Carol Service - St 
Nuns Church at 6 pm 

19th Dec - Carols in the Pub at 8.30 pm 
at the       Dolphin Inn 

24th Dec - Christmas Eve Crib/Nativity 
Service at St Nuns Church at 5.30 pm 
and Midnight Mass at 11.30 pm at St 
Nuns Church 

25th Dec - Christmas Day Service at 
Creed Church at 11 am 

And a prosperous New Year 

Don’t forget to follow Kwilkyn 

Class on Twitter 

@KwilkynClassGWC 

See their latest work and          

activities 

Please can we remind      Please can we remind      Please can we remind      Please can we remind      

everyone that the speed   everyone that the speed   everyone that the speed   everyone that the speed   

limit on entering and  leaving limit on entering and  leaving limit on entering and  leaving limit on entering and  leaving 

the car park is 5 mph. Please    the car park is 5 mph. Please    the car park is 5 mph. Please    the car park is 5 mph. Please    

observe this limit and drive observe this limit and drive observe this limit and drive observe this limit and drive 

carefully.carefully.carefully.carefully.    

Thank youThank youThank youThank you    

Starting SchoolStarting SchoolStarting SchoolStarting School————September 2018 September 2018 September 2018 September 2018     

The deadline for applications is 15th January 

2018  

Applying for a place in a reception class for 

children born between 1st September 2013 

and 31st August 2014. Applications may be 

made via website and  application form: 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions Email: 

schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk 

Post: School Admissions Team, County Hall, 

Truro, TR1 3AY Telephone: 0300 1234 101. 

If you need help with your application you 

can contact the Family Information Service 


